From: Rabb, Howard

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 1:30 PM

To: Rowe, Linda

Subject: Hamilton Councillor Terry Whitehead - Request to speak to Committee - August 31,

2015

Hi Linda,

Further to our chat on Friday please register Councillor Whitehead from the City of Hamilton to request delegation status on August 31st. Councillor Whitehead was asked by one of your Councillors to brief the committee on the challenges and issues that Hamilton has faced in regards to the installation of Canada Post Community Mailboxes.

He is also able to speak to the recently passed by-law respecting installations in our roadways.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to call.

Kind regards,

Howard Rabb Special Projects Coordinator Councillor Terry Whitehead's Office (905)546-2600